
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Glennstone residents, 

 

Due to COVID-19 our graduates will not be able to march this year.  Let us 

celebrate our seniors as a community, with a graduation parade! The 

graduates will march down Lady Slipper Lane wearing their caps and gowns, 

as we socially distance from our yards and along the sidewalk to cheer them 

on. 
 

Glennstone Community Senior’s Class of 2020 Parade 
 

Date:  Saturday June 6, 2020 

Time:  2:20pm 

Location: Lady Slipper Lane 

 
High School Seniors wanting to participate in the parade should contact me no later than 

Monday, June 1st. Please provide your full name and which school you attend. 

 Email - webbfvrd@yahoo.com  |  Phone- 919-641-8262 

 

Thank You, 

Monica Webb 
 
 
In the case of bad weather, our backup date will be Saturday, June 13 2:20pm 


